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Today Voices of Hope launched its new website. Please check it out and give us your feedback.

The new website features information about our agency; our services for victims of domestic violence, sexual assault, and related forms of abuse; information about volunteering opportunities, upcoming events, job openings, etc.; resources such as fact sheets, publications and links to websites focused on domestic violence, sexual assault, stalking and other related issues. You can also read the latest news from Voices of Hope or make an on-line donation. There is information in Spanish for Spanish-speaking/reading individuals.

We welcome your feedback and suggestions for additional content that would enhance our new website. 
